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about ten minutes to complete and will cost about $4.20 for each survey. With the 
funds available, this cost should enable a significant sample. 

Dr. von Lehmen asked about the demographics of those who respond to 
Mechanical Turk. Dr. Dahbura observed that it attracts a cross-section of the 
population. The chair suggested that the survey be publicized through as many 
alternative channels as possible. 

Dr. Dahbura asked how the data should be analyzed. He indicated that he would 
be willing to engage his university colleagues who are involved in data analytics 
to see if they and their students would be interested in participating. He also 
raised the question of how the grant will come from the Foundation to support the 
project. Dr. von Lehmen indicated that he will discuss the analytics and the 
logistics concerning the grant payment with the Foundation for the subcommittee. 

2. Webinars. The chair mentioned that the Office of the Attorney General had agreed to 
participate in two cybersecurity webinars. The first will be July 28, and the second will 
be in October. Mr. Joe Carrigan from the Johns Hopkins Security Institute will join the 
Attorney General in July and Mr. Markus Rauschecker from CHHS will do so in 
October. Both webinars will be hosted by the CASH Campaign of Maryland. 

Other Business 

1. The chair expressed an interest in adding members to the subcommittee. She will make 
an announcement at the next plenary meeting of the Council to invite any other members 
who might be interested. 

2. The chair also suggested that the next meeting be scheduled in late August. She and Dr. 
Dahbura believed that there would be enough data from the survey to review and discuss. 

Adjourn 

The chair asked if there was any further business. There being none, the meeting was adjourned 
at 2:00 pm. 

[Note: These minutes were approved at the May 19, 2023, meeting of the subcommittee.] 
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